
**NOTICE**  
Due to emergency maintenance 

Strongheart Center will be 

CLOSED  
Thursday, October 3, 2024. 

Reopening Friday, October 4 at 6:30am. 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  
  Please contact Leanne, Strongheart Supervisor, 

with any questions/concerns at 231.631.5268. 

Miigwech 

  
Strongheart Team         


